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Date:  December 19, 2017 

To:  Cboe and C2 Options Trading Permit Holders 

From:  Market Operations Department 

RE:  Amendment to the Options Listing Procedures Plan 

 

On December 7, 2017, the Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”) approved an Options Listing 
Procedures Plan (“OLPP”) rule filing1  submitted by Cboe Exchange, Inc. Among other things, the filing: 

 
(1) Changed the earliest date on which new January Long-term Equity AnticiPation (“LEAP”) series on 

equity options, options on Exchange Traded Funds (“ETF”), or options on Trust Issued Receipts (“TIR”) 
may be added to a single date in September (from three separate months);  
 

(2) Allows equity, ETF, and TIR option series to be added based on trading after regular trading hours 
on the primary underlying market. 

 
Any questions regarding this circular may be directed to the Market Services Department at 

marketservices@cboe.com and by telephone (312) 786-7950. 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                        
1 The OLPP is a national market system plan under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934.  The SEC’s approval order 

of Amendment No. 4 to the OLPP is available at  https://www.sec.gov/rules/sro/nms.htm. 
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